
                 
                                                                                                                                                                                      

             Subject: Change of Ownership Announcement Letter. 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

We want to bring to your notice and announce that our firm,ATS Infotech pvt 
Ltd, located at L-107,Lajpat agar 2,New Delhi is being transferred to the new 
owner Mr.Nikhil Ratwani (Director) and Mrs Richa Ratwani (COO). The firm was 
co-owned by Mr Sandeep Jethani (Ex Director). The change in the ownership 
is effective from october 2020. 

We intend to notify you, through this letter, that there is no change in policies of 
the company. 

We will make sure to sustain the repute and standing that we have managed to 
build for over 25 years of firm’s existence, by assuring you that  

• We will keep introducing new certifications and programs as per the 
industry requirements which are being offered by various vendors. 

• By maintaining high standards of training. 

• Establishing a friendly, welcoming course environment. 

• Preparing the students as per the industry requirements so that they are 
placeable at the end of their respective programs. 

We had to take the step of changing the ownership of the firm because of some 
unavoidable circumstances, but we ensure you that Mr.Nikhil Ratwani (Director) 
and Mrs Richa Ratwani (COO) with their vast corporate experiences and 
contacts in different domains will be able to serve you as per your expectations. 

You have always been our valued client and have trusted us from the very 
beginning and also in all the odds for which we are very thankful and grateful to 
you. Expecting to seek in future. 

Thanking You, 

Yours truly, 

Richa Ratwani 

Chief Operating Officer 

ATS Infotech Pvt Ltd. 


